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"I refer to application 19/01149/LIPV by Taza Take Away at 35a
Queensway, London W2 4QJ for an extension of their trading hours from
midnight to 2am. The Queens Court North Residents Association
represents residents living immediately above Taza Take Away. "

I second the objections made by Robert Jarman.

We have been residents since 1996 at flat 61 Queens Court north. Our flat is on the
second floor, facing west, directly above Taza restaurant.

Our main objection to Taza is the smell pollution. We are only able to open our
windows between the hours of midnight and ten o’clock in the morning. At other times
the smell of cooking is too pronounced. In the summer this is even more intolerable.
We have complained to the restaurant in the past on a number of occasions and they
have pointed out the metal food extractor tunnel leading from their restaurant to above
the roof. The benefit of this extractor fan is negated as they have their windows open
most of the year and in warmer weather their door is also open.

Our sleep is already disturbed by the cooking smell lingering well into the night quite
apart from the general noise made by the staff clearing up and speaking on their mobile
phones. Extending their licence would be downright unkind.

Annabel Eatherley

Flat 61 Queens Court, Queensway, London W2 4QW



